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Visit of the 15th Finance Commission to the State

Shillong, May 30th, 2019 : The 15th Finance Commission will be visiting the State
of Meghalaya from 3rd – 5th June, 2019. During the visit, the Commission will be
meeting the Chief Minister and his Cabinet colleagues and the State Government
officials.

The Commission will also be interacting with the representatives of all the
tiers of the local bodies (both urban and rural), political parties and trade &
industry in the State at Pinewood Hotel, Shillong.


